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On their Thursday meeting (24th January 2013), the 
council of the South Moravian Region acknowledged 
the interest of the Masaryk Museum in Hodonín, 
founded by the region, to enter into partnership with 
the Zlín Region on the implementation of the 
extension of the European cultural path of Saints 
Cyril and Methodius. The deputy governor, Stanislav 
Juránek, informed about that at a press conference 
after the deliberations of the regional council on 
Thursday.  
 
The aim of the project is to extend the existing 
pilgrims' path of Saints Cyril and Methodius that 
connects Sv. Kopeček, Sv. Hostýn, Velehrad 
and Sv. Antonínek by another segment that would 
connect Sv. Antonínek, Mikulčice, Kopčany 
(Slovakia), Gbely (Slovakia) and Šaštín (Slovakia). 
"The new segment will extend the existing path from 
130 to 200 kilometers. Mapping of the terrain is part 
of the project, as well as routing, processing of a 
unified methodology of marking, mapping of tourist 
services in the vicinity of the path and securing 
propagation of the pilgrims' path by means of an 



information bulletin. Thus, the Cyrillo-Methodian path 
will enter the Trnava Self-Governing Region. At the 
same time, there is a chance for international paths 
to be included in the European network of pilgrims' 
paths," explained Stanislav Juránek.  
 
The Zlín Region is the proposer of the request for 
financing of the project titled "European Cultural Path 
of Saints Cyril and Methodius – Extension of the 
Route" from the Fund for Microprojects within the 
operational program "European Territorial 
Cooperation Slovakia – The Czech Republic". The 
total costs are estimated to CZK 588,000. The Zlín 
Region asks the Fund for Microprojects to pay CZK 
499,800 (85 %). A contribution in the amount of CZK 
88,200 (15 %) will be paid from the sources of the 
Zlín Region. The Masaryk Museum, as a subsidized 
organization of the South Moravian Region, will not 
finalcially contribute to the project.  
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